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Product Change Notification 

ECN type Permanent change 

Author Francois FREULON 

Reviewed by Francois Freulon 

Content of changes AsteRx-m3 and AsteRx-i3 new production site starting production 

in July 2025. 

For distribution to All asteRx-m3 and AsteRx-i3 customers 

Product affected AsteRx-m3 and AsteRx-i3   

Supplier Septentrio 

Urgency 

Additional 

information 

NOT URGENT 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

Septentrio announces an introduction of a new production site to support our 

growing demand for our OEM boards. This new manufacturing site introduction does 

not change the Form Fit and Function of our OEM boards, Part numbers, performance 

or characteristics of the products remain unchanged. 

This is a rolling change that will be implemented gradually, starting from July 2025 and 

continue during the second half of 2025.  

Best Regards 

Francois Freulon   

Director of Product Management     

 



 

1  Reasons and explanation for the engineering change 

1.1 Description:  

Due to increase in demand of our OEM boards AsteRx-m3 and AsteRx-i3, a new 

production site is introduced. 

The production of our OEM boards will take place in two manufacturing sites, 

This new manufacturing site introduction does not change the form, fit, and function of 

our OEM boards, Part numbers, performance and characteristics of the products 

remain unchanged. Country Of Origin remains the same as well. 

1.2 Impacted products 

 

Short Description Part Number 

AsteRx -m3 Pro+  410355 

AsteRx-m3 Pro 410354 

AsteRx-m3 ProBase 410356 

AsteRx-m3 Fg 410395 

AsteRx-m3 CLAS 410391 

AsteRx-i3 D Pro+ 410381 

AsteRx-i3 S Pro+ 410382 

AsteRx-i3 D Pro 410380 

 

No new part numbers have been created; this is a rolling change.  

 

1.3 Validity 

This is a rolling change that will be implemented gradually, starting from July 2025 and 

continue during the second half of 2025.  

 

For additional information on Septentrio products and latest firmware, please contact your local 
sales representative (sales@septentrio.com) or the Customer Support Portal at 
https://www.septentrio.com/en/support. 
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